
  
 

 

Coming up: 
 

Syttende Mai  
Parade 

May 21st 

 

 

Paint and Sip  
June 2nd 

 

At our last meeting, Tommy appointed this years 

nominating committee. It consists of Eric Hanrehan, 

Ray Dixon and Kevin Flannery Jr., with Eric as the 

chairman. They will propose a slate this month for the 

elections in June.  

Danny Rodriguez was voted in for honorary member-

ship.  

Now that there is an ATM at the Club there is no 

longer a need for IOUs! 

Letters have been sent to all members who owe dues 

and many have paid up. But, there are still some who 

haven’t paid. From now on if you don’t have a current 

membership card you will not be able to attend our 

meetings. Membership cards should be carried at the 

Club at all times anyway, because it is a private club. 

And don’t forget, at the June meeting we have our  

voting. To vote your dues must be paid for the 

2017/2018 year. 
 

The 17th of May Parade will take place on Sunday, 

May 21st . It starts at 1:30 pm.We hope as many  

members as possible will march with us. Please save 

the date and plan to attend! After the parade there will 

be our usual celebration. Also, Danny Rodriguez (the 

singing cop and new honorary member) will perform 

for us at the club! Don’t miss it! And, of course, BBQ 

and lapskaus will be served along with delicious Nor-

wegian desserts! 
 

There is another Paint and Sip night coming up in 

June. 

 
 

 

Northwest passage 
Tommy Nelson 

Kevin Flannery 

Craig Svendsen 
Jimmy Svendsen 

Tommy Smith 

Doug Wihlborg 

Joni Nelson 
Kari Dalland 

Norman Larsen 

Hege Skamfer 

Christopher Deats 
George Schuller 

Ciara McArdle 

Arlene Kelsch 
 

 

Norman Larsen 
 

 

 General Meeting 
April 21st 

      President 

Vice President 

Treasurer 
Youth Athletic Director 

Senior Athletic Director 

Field Director 

Social Director 
Corresponding Secretary 

Financial Secretary 

Recording Secretary 

Trustees 
 

 

 
 

 

Newsletter  

April 2017 

Send club news to thenorm221@hotmail.com 


